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Additional Core Intervention  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

In order to support Year 11 students in achieving the best possible grades in their GCSE 
subjects, we will be providing additional core sessions for Maths and English after school. 
 
Maths intervention will begin Tuesday 14th September and run between 14:45 – 16:00 and 
English intervention will begin Wednesday 15th September and run between 14:45 – 16:00. 
These interventions will run at the same time each week until students sit their GCSE exams. 

    
These sessions are compulsory, as they are essential in ensuring that your child achieves the 
best possible grades. 
 

The sessions create a supportive and practical learning environment for students, providing 

access to resources and support to help students with their learning. At Q3 Academy Langley, 

we are supportive of our students’ development, and expect students to utilise this time 

productively. 

 

If you have any questions regarding the after school sessions, please contact Mr. Snell at the 

Academy. 

 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

 

Mr. D. Snell 

Personalised Learning Director – Year 11 

DSnell@q3langley.org.uk  

mailto:DSnell@q3langley.org.uk

